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October 4, 2019 

 

 

To: Members of the Commission 

Fr: The Budget and Personnel Committee 

 

 

Re: October 2 B&P Meeting 

 

The Budget and Personnel Committee met October 2, 2019 at 10:00 am, via teleconference. 

 

The Executive Director updated the Committee on which jurisdictions are seeking to contract with 

the FPPC for some or all of their PRA and related administration and enforcement.  We have 

reached agreement with San Bernardino County and are near an agreement with another county.  

Four cities have also made inquiries about the program. 

 

The Committee also discussed holding a ceremony to commemorate the 45th anniversary of the 

Political Reform Act.  The tentative plan is to hold a ceremony Friday November 22, since the 

FPPC is meeting for two days in November to deal with its regular business (on the 21st) as well as 

review its enforcement priorities (on the 22nd).   

 

The Committee was then briefed on a Commission education initiative, through which the 

Commission would produce ten videos addressing the most frequently asked questions of new 

candidates. 

 

The Committee then adjourned into closed session to discuss nonpublic budget and personnel 

matters. 

 

 


